
To All:  Saddle Ridge Residents 

 

The Federal Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR) that went into effect in December 

of 2021, require public water systems to send a service and premise line material 

inventory to the Department of Natural Resources (DNR). A service line is the line (pipe) 

that brings water into a home or building, and premise lines are the lines (pipes) running 

throughout the home or building to the sinks, toilets etc. 

We must supply to the DNR an inventory of what type of material the lines are made of. 

Examples being lead, copper, plastic, or galvanized pipe. This information is needed for 

the pipe coming into the home as well as the pipes then carry water throughout the home. 

This information can be supplied by the homeowner or renter if they can recognize the 

distinct types of pipes listed in the example above. Please send all information along with 

your name and address to Fritz Meierdirk. Email Fritz at fcm2355@gmail.com or call him 

at 608-697-0653 with the information. 

If the homeowner or renter has any questions or would like the information to be collected 

for them, please call one of the Saddle Ridge Water & Sewer Committee members listed 

below to set up a time when one of us can come to your home. 

The DNR requests this information be returned to them no later than April 1st, 2023. So 

please help us to complete this task as soon as possible. 

 

Dennis Allen   608-444-1374  SRA 

Jerry Hutzler   608-692-1793  SLVA 

Tom Joswiak   715-271-3909   SREA 

Steve Letourneaux  920-378-1957  Forest  

Fritz Meierdirk  608-697-0653  SRA 

Winnie Schumann  608-335-3465  SREA 

 

The Saddle Ridge Water & Sewer Committee thanks you in advance for your 

assistance. 
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